
President Biden's Wild Horse Roundups Bring
Furious Surge in Advocacy with White House
Rally, Film, and Billboard Truck

Washington, D.C. Onaqui Wild Horse Rally (1)

Film by Director of DisneyÕs ÒBlack
Beauty," Along with Rally Led by Top
Lobbyist are the Last Hope for the Onaqui
horses Set to be Rounded Up by
Helicopter 

WASHINGTON, DC, USA, July 9, 2021
/EINPresswire.com / -- Today, Animal
Wellness Action held a "Wild Horse and
Burro Freedom Rally" in front of the
White House following yesterday's
release of a short film produced by
Ashley Avis, the director of DisneyÕs
2020 film ÒBlack Beauty,Ó urgently
pleading with President Joe Biden to
intercede and stop the cruel helicopter
roundup of the popular and beloved
Onaqui wild horse herd in western Utah. The campaign is designed to raise public awareness of
the plight of the wild horses President Biden's Bureau of Land Management is set to roundup
and incarcerate next week. Photos of today's event can be found here, and videos here,  and

We are so grateful for all
who attended today's rally
in support of our iconic
American wild horses and
burros whose backs our
civilization was built upon.Ó

Marty Irby, executive director
at Animal Wellness Action

here . In addition, an electronic billboard truck displaying
the short film aimed at Biden circled the  White House and
National Mall most of the day. 

The Washington, D.C. event follows a rally the groups held
with actress Katherine Heigl, the Jason Debus Heigl
Foundation, the Cloud Foundation, and Red BirdÕs Trust, on
the steps of the Utah state capitol in Salt Lake City, Utah
last Friday. Following the rally, leaders from the event
traveled to the Great Basin Desert west of Salt Lake City,
home to the Onaqui horses, and there documented with

photos and video the healthy condition of the horses and the abundant forage, contradicting the


